
5H POD 
Teacher 

Mrs Harding 
Miss Berry (Thursday) 

Classroom 5H 

Drop off time  08:45 

Pick up time 15:30 

Entrance number 

5 

The door nearest 5S classroom. Please use the gate from 
Trevor Drive onto the playground.  

Games days 

Tuesday and Thursday 
 
Children should wear their games kit to school on these days. 
Please note: the majority of Games lessons will still be 
outdoors – therefore children will be warmer in navy joggers 
rather than shorts. 
 

Uniform 

Children may wear summer or winter uniform – whichever 
you find easiest. Our children look very smart in their school 
uniform but we understand the difficulties of obtaining 
uniform and school shoes in the current circumstances – 
please do not worry or put additional pressure on yourselves 
if you are unable to do so. We would respectfully ask that if 
you need to substitute an item that it is as close to school 
uniform as possible. 
 
If your hair is longer than usual – don’t forget your bobble! 

Bags and Bottles 

All children should bring a bottle of water to school each day. 
The water fountains are currently switched off. 
 
Children should only bring a bag if absolutely necessary.  

Stationery 
School will provide a pencil case for each child with all 
stationery that might be required. Children should NOT bring 
any stationery to school. 

Coats 
Children should have a coat each day – we will endeavour to 
have playtimes outside as much as possible even if it is 
drizzling. 

 

 


